EXHIBIT B-2

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 at 1:53:06 PM Central Standard Time

Subject: Re: 2A State Football Championship ...

Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2015 at 1:54:24 PM Central Standard Time

From: Heath Nivens

To: rdearing@fhsaa.org

CC: FrankCiresi@ucsjax.com, Shawn Minks, Chad Goebert, Tim Euler

Dear Dr. Dearing,

Thank you for taking the time to consider the request that has been made by both Cambridge Christian Academy and University Christian School. With two schools who have served our local communities in Christian education for a combined 101 years, it is obvious that the occasion to pray and thank the Lord for his blessings over our school and student-athletes is one of utmost importance to us. Our administrative team at UCS is in full support of having Mr. Euler pray before our competition over the loud speaker. Furthermore, I to agree that the fans from both schools and those in attendance would be in full understanding given the core values of both institutions.

Thank you for the work that you and your staff have done in preparing for a great weekend at the State Championships. We appreciate your service to our schools.

On Wed, Dec 2, 2015 at 12:32 PM, Tim Euler < teuler@ccslancers.com > wrote:

Dr. Dearing:

I pray this emails finds you having a great start to the winter sports season and getting excited about the football State Championships coming up. I know that our community, Cambridge Christian School, is excited to travel to Orlando to compete against University Christian. I spoke with my Athletic Director today about the conference call earlier this week and he stated it went well. There was one item that I was a bit confused and frankly concerned about. University Christian requested that prayer occur before the game and that request was denied. I know our Athletic Director supported that request. This leads me to emailing you. I am requesting as Head of School at Cambridge Christian School, that the Florida High School Athletic Association allow two Christian schools to honor their Lord before the game and pray. I am requesting that it be allowed to occur over the loud speaker. I am more than willing to lead the fans, players, and coaches in prayer or I am certain that Pastor Ciresi from University would be willing to do so. I do not believe, with two Christian Schools playing, this to be an unreasonable request. I look forward to hearing a response.

Thank you again for serving our schools and we are thankful for hours of hard work that FHSAA gives serving our schools.

Tim Euler, M. Ed.

Tim Euler | Head of School | Cambridge Christian School 6101 N. Habana Avenue | Tampa, FL 33614 Phone: 813.872.6744 (248) Fax: 813.874.8130 www.ccslancers.com



Join us on FaceBook ... www.facebook.com/cambridgechristian

The information contained in this transmission may be privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.